
PVIAC PROCESSES FOR ALL-STAR SELECTION  
 
1) Chair School for each sport is responsible to: 
a. Seek volunteers to gather nominations for their leagues. 
b. If no volunteer – then the league champion coach and or athletic director  
(from the previous year are responsible to seek nominations for League All 
Stars).  
 

1. An e-mail seeking nominations from each school should be sent out 
two weeks before the end of the season – nominations would be 
signed by coach and athletic director.  

2. Coaches then vote one week prior to the end of the season. They 
cannot vote for their own players – they would then tabulate votes and 
bring to the coaches’ meeting for approval.  

3. Final selection, additions/subtractions can all be finalized at the 
coaches’ meeting.  
 

2) The chair school may also use the following process: All Stars will be 
selected at the post-season coaches’ meeting by the coaches present.  
 
3) The chair school should make it clear at the pre-season meeting which 
process will be used to select all-stars for their sport.  
	


